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Reminder: Hunter Workplace Group: 
4 March 2020 

The Hunter Workplace Group is meeting on 4 March 2020 at 4:30pm at Hunter Workers in the Hunter 

Room on level 2.  

This will be the first meeting post-HVDS transfer of business to the consortium members.   

We want to hear from you. This is your time to discuss your workplace issues amongst your colleagues 

and union, as well as hear what your union, the CPSU NSW has been doing. 

What can you do? 

• Come along, and encourage other to come on the 4 March 2020 at 4:30pm at Hunter 

Workers 

• Talk to your workmates about what is happening 

• Contact the CPSU NSW Member Support Centre on 1300 772 679 to organise a members’ 

meeting 

• Share this bulletin 

• Join the CPSU NSW HERE.  

Contact the CPSU NSW 

CPSU NSW Industrial Officer  

Jessica Moore jmoore@psa.asn.au   

CPSU NSW Organiser  

Gino Di Candilo gdicandilo@psa.asn.au  

https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://www.cpsunsw.org.au
https://www.facebook.com/cpsunsw
cpsunsw.org.au/join
mailto:jmoore@psa.asn.au
mailto:gdicandilo@psa.asn.au

